UENHA Board Meeting Minutes
February 19, 2006

Meeting was called to order at 6:40 at the home of Milt and Jan Neher. Attending
members were David Roffino, Julie Southward, Brenda and Bob Conkel, Donna
Shepherd, Martha Feeley, Jan Neher, and Elliott Johnston.

Board agreed to review minutes from last meeting at the next Board Meeting on April 23.
Brenda Conkel reviewed the treasurer report. As of February 19, there was a balance of
$3,076.46. There are 94 residents that have become UENHA members. A letter will go to
those residents who have not turned in their membership form. These will have to be
turned in by March 10 in order to get their information in the UENHA directory.

The Board agreed that the December 11" Santa’s Sleigh Ride went well.

The Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 8 at the Women’s Club. The Hunt will start
promptly at 10:30am. Jan Neher will begin setting up after 8am.

The deadline for The Buzz is March 24. It will come out on March 29.

Bob Conkel is looking into getting tickets to the Ball Game after Easter. Prices for
UENHA members and non-members were discussed.

We will be participating in the Trash Bash on Saturday, April 1, from 9am to 12 noon.
Meet at Yale and Chestnut Hill at 9am to clean up around Campbell and Jupiter.

Purchasing an additional Crime Watch sign for the Jupiter Light was discussed.

The RV and Oversized Vehicles ordinance is now in effect. Check out the UENHA web
site for more information.

The next board meeting is scheduled for April 23 at 6:30. We will meet at Mary Margaret
and David Roffino’s home.



